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This Week
PSHE & SRE Policy Update: In line with statutory changes, we are revising our PSHE, 

Relationships and Sex Education policy. We would like to consult with parents on this. 

Consultation is open between Monday 23rd November and Friday 18th December. You 

can see the full details on our website's Curriculum Areas page by .clicking here

Emails from School Office: Alison in the Office sends out details for upcoming Annual 

Reviews and some other school notifications by email. Please can you check your 

spam/junk email folders just in case you have missed a message from her. Depending on 

your email provider, you might also need to make sure you mark the Office email 

address as “not spam” in your email settings.

End of term: The last day of term remains Friday 18th December. School will be open 

for our normal hours on this day.

Transport Survey: Please see the attached letter from WSCC about a School 

Transport survey.

The survey can also be accessed directly here:  www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/UOQXMV/

Christmas Activities: Our school Christmas parties will be on Monday 14th December. 

Students are welcome to wear party clothes/non-uniform on this day.

Our Christmas Lunch will be on Tuesday 15th December. If your child normally brings 

in a packed lunch but would like to have Christmas Dinner instead, please send in £2.35 

to cover the cost of this.

Winning House: Congratulations to Ruby House, who have won the most gems this 

term. If your child is in Ruby House they have won a “mufti” (non-uniform) day and can 

wear their own clothes on Friday 18th December.

Yoimoji of the Week: Jambop
Jambop is Brave. “I like to try new things. Even if it 

feels different or scary , I always have a go and do my 

best.” We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to 

help with learning and celebrating OFSTED’s 

Fundamental British Values.

(Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) 

and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can see our 

Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

Letters Home
The following letters have been sent home electronically this week. Copies will be available to 

download from your child’s Class eSchools homepage for the next week.

No letters home this week.

clicking here

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Sam & Ryan, Oaks - Excellent writing.

http://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/UOQXMV/
http://www.queenelizabeth2.w-sussex.sch.uk/website/pshe__rse/456787
http://www.queenelizabeth2.w-sussex.sch.uk/website/pshe__rse/456787


Wonderdome Visit
Students in Primary and Seniors had an exciting time travelling into space and seeing other planets and stars 

when we had a visit from Wonderdome on Thursday.
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